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2025 GRW CULVERT IMPROVEMENTS 
RFB Specification No. TW25-0009N 

 
All interested parties had the opportunity to submit questions in writing by email to Brandon 
Snow, Senior Buyer by date questions were due. The answers to the questions received are 
provided below and posted to the City’s website at www.TacomaPurchasing.org:  Navigate to 
Current Contracting Opportunities / Public Works and Improvements Solicitations, and then click 
Questions and Answers for this Specification. This information IS NOT considered an 
addendum. Respondents should consider this information when submitting their proposals. 
 
1. Question: In the bid package it says the value is $88,000.00. Is this a mistake? Based 

on the scope of work, the project will be way more than that and I just want to confirm 
the value. 
 
Answer:   Yes, $88,000 is the engineers correct estimate. This is just an estimate, please 
  bid to ensure you cover all your costs.  

2. Question:  There are power lines above the culvert installation at the 1.00, what is the 
safe working distance to the power lines? 
 
Answer:   PSE recommends that equipment stay 15 to 20 feet away from the lines. The    

lines are measured at 65 feet above the roadway.  

3. Question:  Do you have to attend the pre-bid meeting to bid the project? 
 
Answer:    No, you do not have to attend the pre-bid meeting to bid the project.  

   

http://www.tacomapurchasing.org/
https://www.cityoftacoma.org/government/city_departments/finance/procurement_and_payables_division/purchasing/contracting_opportunities

